Diehl, Denise

From: Curran, John [jcurran@ap.org]

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 11:46 AM
To: Diehl, Denise

Subject: Freedom of Information request from AP

Gov.-elect Shumlin's transition office:

Under the Vermont Right to Know Law, I would like to obtain copies of all correspondence _ e-
mail or hard copies _ received by Gov.-elect Peter Shumlin's office from persons inquiring
about obtaining jobs or state work with the Shumlin administration.

This would include all correspondence _ job applications, resumes, letters of inguiry,
recommendations for people to fill state jobs, private companies seeking state work _
received since the transition office opened through today, Nov. 15.

If these records are held by another agency, please forward this request to the agency
involved.

Thank you very much.

John Curran

Associated Press correspondent
535 Stone Cutters Way
Montpelier, Vt. 95682

(882) 229-0577

via e-mail: jcurran@ap.org

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use of the designated
recipients named above. If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error, and that any
review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify The Associated Press
immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 and delete this e-mail. Thank you.

[IP_US DISC] :

msk dcccbBcbd2c3ab43810cF467d9a4938



